


  Increase consumer engagement with

advocacy services from a

  baseline of 6 to 15 by October

2023
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Our active
advocacy cases

grew to 12 this year
from 6 in 2022

Our single
interaction went

down to 7 from 11 in
2022

Referals rose to 17
from 8 in 2022

Overall we interacted
with 40 people in 2023

compared to 27 in
2022



There is still a huge need for mental helath advocacy in many
facits of care including: grievances, housing, access to auxillary
services and overall mental health support

Our system worked we hope to continue expanding our support to
various participants in county run mental health services not just
CCS consumers.


